
O.L. Smith Middle School 
Daily Announcements 

Friday, January 10, 2020 
B-Day 

 
 

No Tutoring January 21st and January 22nd 
 

1) The Chess Club meets every Friday from 3:00-4:30 in Mr. Radcliffe's  

room (#20). 

 

2) The Fusion Competitive Cheer Team will be competing at Brighton High 
School at 9am on Saturday. Wish them luck or come cheer on the girls in  
person as they have worked very hard on this season. Go Vikings! 
 

3) Academic Games Super Tournament @ Stout: Jan.14 & 15 -1:50 - 4:45p.m.  
 
4) TODAY, Jan. 10th, 12pm-3pm: Yearbook Candid Pictures & Club Pictures 
 
5) PTSA Meeting, January 14th @ 6:30.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 
6) Friday, January 17th: 1/2 Day for all students in the district 

Monday, January 20th: No School - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
Tuesday, January 21st: 1/2 Day for all students in the district 
Wednesday, January 22nd: 1/2 Day for ​secondary students only 

 
7) Girls Basketball Tryouts: January 23rd from 3:05-5:00pm. 

Sign up sheet outside Room 11.  See Mr. Wellman for additional information. 
 
8) Students may purchase a planner in the Main Office for $5. 
 
9) There will be a Secondary Options Meeting on Tuesday, Jan. 14th at  

6pm for parents who would like more information about the educational  
options for 8th grade students entering high school and the opportunities 
that come with those options.  The Smith PTSA will be held directly after 
the Secondary Options Meeting.  Everyone is welcome to attend! 
 



10) Attention 8th Grade Students: If you are interested in math, science, and  
Technology, the DCMST Program might be for you. Check out the  
Counseling blog for more information.  The application is now available 
online and due by March 13th.  Contact Dr. Elder if you have any questions. 
https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/smithcounseling/ 

 
11) Students who attend indoor sporting events (basketball, volleyball,  

swimming) are reminded that outside food items are NOT PERMITTED in the 
Gym.  Smith Student Council has a concession stand during indoor  
sporting events for you to purchase snacks.  You are encouraged to support  
the club who represents and supports all Smith students.  Thank you! 
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